Sent: 09 October 2022 08:57
To: A303 Stonehenge <A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: A303 improvements

It about time this country invests in to road improvements and easy congestion and accidents especially On
the south west corridor to Devon and Cornwall for people whom live in salisbury and travel down to West
country is a living nightmare on a road that is dangerous dualling some parts and going back to three lanes
overtaking only in parts and then back to lanes again we need to take a forward approach and make
something happen now.

Thanks for reading this email.

Mr R E Shaw.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
1t accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.
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